
 

 
 
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Forest Road, Salmon Lane and Skegby Road, 

Annesley Woodhouse) (Prohibition of Waiting and Parking Places) Traffic Regulation Order 

2017 (4200) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an Order 
under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 2004, as 
amended, and The Civil Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) 
Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended, the effects of which will be, in respects 
of roads at Annesley Woodhouse in the District of Ashfield:- 
 

1. Vehicles will be prohibited from waiting at any time along the following : - 
 
FOREST ROAD, (ANNESLEY WOODHOUSE) (the north side) 
 

 from its junction with Skegby Road in an easterly direction for 16 metres. 
 

SALMON LANE, (ANNESLEY WOODHOUSE) (the north side) 
 

 from its junction with Skegby Road in a westerly direction for 17 metres. 
 
SKEGBY ROAD (ANNESLEY WOODHOUSE) (the east side) 
 

 from its junction with Forest Road in a northerly direction for 13 metres. 
 

SKEGBY ROAD (ANNESLEY WOODHOUSE) (the west side) 
 

 from its junction with Forest Road in a northerly direction for 12 metres. 
 

2. Parking bays. All vehicles – Monday to Friday, 9am-5pm – 2 hours parking with no return 
within 1 hour 

 
FOREST ROAD (ANNESLEY WOODHOUSE) the north side 

 from a point 16 metres east of its junction with Skegby Road in an easterly direction 
for 25 metres. 

 from a point 56 metres west of its junction with Reform Street in a westerly direction 
for a distance of 10 metres. 
 

Relevant documents may be inspected during opening hours at:- 
 
 (a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West 

Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP. 

(b) Annesley Woodhouse Community Partnership Library, Acacia Centre, Acacia 
Avenue (Off Forest Road), Annesley Woodhouse, Nottinghamshire NG17 9BH 

Or by visiting the County Council’s website: consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/ 

 
Written objections either by letter or email to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk (stating grounds and 

quoting ref: 4200) must be received by the 6th December 2017. 
 
The proposed parking bays are designed to provide visitors to the community facilities with a 
better chance of finding a parking space nearby. The proposed no waiting at any time restrictions 
are designed to ensure visibility is maintained for drivers and pedestrians using the Forest Road 
and Skegby Road junction in Annesley Woodhouse. 
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